Resource Centre report to the 2021 AGM

As reported at the previous AGM, the resource centre books were offered to SOFiA members in Gisborne and the rest went to the St Andrew's Book sale. No one had borrowed anything for a long time.

The DVDs and CDs don't take up a lot of space so they are being kept and selected items have been promoted in the Newsletter and the resources list made more visible on the website.

It was our hope that the, now electronic, resource centre gets more use as it is a goldmine of good items. (Note all of these items can be sent electronically if you have the means to play them that way). I had just one request for an item that I sent electronically and that was not from a SOFiA member but from someone in Australia that was writing an article. At least they found us.

Many of the items are now very dated but they will still be available is anyone wants them.

Pete Cowley Resource Centre manager